

Listening

PART 1 Questions 1-5



Play audio

DATE: 25.03.2026

A2-B1 (KET) ON 6
FULL TEST 7

For each question, choose the correct picture.

1. When are they going to have lunch at the restaurant?



A



B



C

4. What will Raul eat at the cafe?



A



B



C

2. What time will they get the train?



A



B



C

5. What will Jane wear?



A



B



C

3. How much did Daniel's basketball kit cost?



A



B



C

E-HOME

LET'S GO AND GET YOUR CROWN

LIVEWORKSHEETS

PART 2 Questions 6-10

For each question, write the correct answer in the gap. Write ONE WORD or a number or a date or a time. For each question, choose the correct answer.

You will hear a teacher talking to a group of students about a leaving present for another teacher.

Mr. Snow's leaving present

Teacher leaves next: *month*

His age: (6)

Money still needed: (7) £

The present: (8) DVD

Day of party: (9)

Party's time: (10) pm



PART 4 Questions 16-20

16 You will hear two friends talking together.

- What are they doing?
- A having a class meeting.
 - B looking at a photo
 - C doing their homework

17 You will hear a boy talking about a journey.

- What was his problem?
- A He lost his ticket.
 - B He missed his train.
 - C He had to pay a lot of money.

18 You will hear two neighbours talking about Mrs. Day.

- What's Mrs. Day doing now?
- A climbing through a window
 - B working in her garden
 - C planting flowers



PART 5 Questions 21-25

For each question, choose the correct answer.

You will hear Ben talking to his friend Vicky about a school play.

Who will do what for the play?

Example

0 Vicky ☒ H



Friends

21 Tania ☐

22 Frances ☐

23 Jill ☐

24 Ben ☐

25 Dave ☐

What they will do

- A sing
- B help actors
- C sell ice cream
- D make costumes
- E build stage
- F do make-up
- G dance
- H act

PART 3 Questions 11-15

For each question, choose the correct answer.

You will hear Mike talking to his friend, Zoe, about an Arts festival.

11 Mike heard about the festival

- A from a friend.
- B online.
- C at an Arts event.

12 Why is Mike interested in the Arts festival?

- A It has different Arts events.
- B There are music events.
- C He likes painting and drawing.

13 What does Zoe prefer?

- A classical music
- B rock music
- C all kinds of music

14 Bob Wood will play

- A at an exhibition centre.
- B in an old cinema.
- C in a stadium.

15 Why won't Zoe go to the concert?

- A She doesn't like Bob Wood.
- B She has to go to a party.
- C It's too expensive.

E-HOME
LEARN AND GET YOUR CROWN



PART 1 Questions 1-6

For each question, choose the correct answer.

1. **New Message**

From: Jane

To: Shirley

Hi Shirley
Would you like to go to the bookshop with me?
We can meet at the bus stop at 11 am.
Jane

Jane wants to

- A. invite Shirley to join her.
- B. meet Shirley in the evening.
- C. walk to the bookshop with Shirley.

2. **Running Competition**

To enter these races, you must be able to run more than 100 metres.



- A. Everyone can enter this competition.
- B. This competition is for people who can run over 100 metres.
- C. The races in the competition will be no more than 100 metres long.

3. 

Hi Bill,
Are you free to come and help me with the geography homework?
I can't find my map!
John

- A. Bill can't find his geography homework.
- B. John needs help with his school work.
- C. John wants to help Bill with his homework.

4. **Waiting Room**

The waiting room is only for train passengers.
Please keep the door closed when it is cold.



- A. People not travelling by train can't use the room.
- B. The door must be kept closed all the time.
- C. Everyone can enter the waiting room when it is cold.

5. **Football match tickets**

Members of the school team can get free tickets to this Sunday's match.



Where might you see this?

- A. in a bank
- B. on a laptop screen
- C. at a school's gym

6. **Mind Your Head**

The ceilings in this old building are very low.
Very tall children must be careful.



- A. This building is very high.
- B. It's easy to hit your head if you're tall.
- C. Old children may have an accident.

PART 2 Questions 7-13

For each question, choose the correct answer.

	Naomi	Lisa	Mary Lu
7. Which person doesn't need to stay and rest at home?	A	B	C
8. Which person had an accident while playing a sport?	A	B	C
9. Which person travelled in an ambulance?	A	B	C
10. Which person is told to go to the chemist's?	A	B	C
11. Which person was seen by a doctor in a hospital?	A	B	C
12. Which person was out with her parents?	A	B	C
13. Which person didn't hurt any part of her body?	A	B	C

Three girls talk about an accident they had

Naomi



This morning I had an accident while playing football. I tried to kick the ball into the goal but I fell over and broke my leg. The teacher called an ambulance and I was taken to hospital. The doctor has said that I will have to stay here for three days. Tomorrow the doctor will repair the break in my leg. The doctor said that when I get home, I must rest my leg for at least two more weeks.

Lisa



Last week I was playing at home with my best friend. We were not playing any sport, but we were running up and down the stairs when I fell down. I hit my teeth badly. My mum took me straight to the dentist's in her car; she didn't have to take me to the hospital. I didn't need an ambulance. The dentist checked my teeth and told me to get some medicine for the pain. He also said that I might have a toothache for a week.

Mary Lu



I went to the cinema with my parents to see the latest comedy film. It was very hot in the cinema and I started to feel sick. I then fell on the floor and my mum tried to wake me up. The staff at the cinema called an ambulance. A doctor came with the ambulance and listened to my heart. I woke up and the doctor checked the rest of my body. He said I was fine but he also told me to go home and rest for two days.

PART 3 Questions 14-18

A2-B1 (KET) ON 6
FULL TEST 7

For each question, choose the correct answer.

A Very Unusual Museum



Last week we went on a school trip. We visited a very unusual place. The tourist information centre and the guest house next door have created the Hair Museum. Calling it a museum may be a bit strange as it has thousands of pieces of hair, all from women who have visited the place. The story goes that the local guide was saying goodbye to a good friend of his, when he asked for something to remember her by. She cut off a piece of her hair and gave it to him. He put it up in his shop, and then he told the story to all the tourists who visited his shop. Then, other women who enjoyed the story left a piece of their hair, as well.

The museum started in 1979 when different pieces of hair were put on show. It now holds about 16,000 pieces of hair and is included in the Guinness Book of World Records. There's also another reason to leave some hair; twice a year there is a competition and the winning pieces of hair are chosen. The people who left the pieces of hair that won get a message inviting them back to stay for one night in the guest house next door, without having to pay, during the summer months.

While the tourist information centre and the guest house are busy all year round, the museum is also full of hair and they have now filled up an area of the information centre with more pieces of hair. Visitors can walk down the room in the museum with hair on every available part of the walls and ceilings. Pencils, paper and scissors are offered to those wanting to add their own piece to the museum. They write their name, age and address on the paper.

14. Who does the writer say was the first person to leave a piece of hair?
 - A. a visitor to the museum
 - B. a friend of the person from the tourist centre
 - C. a tourist staying at the guest house
15. What happens every six months at the museum?
 - A. The museum opens a new area.
 - B. All the hair is shown to visitors.
 - C. Someone can win a free night's stay at the guest house.
16. The writer says the guest house has many customers.
 - A. all year round.
 - B. during the summer months.
 - C. twice a year.
17. Why does the museum use part of the tourist information centre?
 - A. They want to sell the hair to the tourists.
 - B. They don't have any more room for the hair.
 - C. There aren't any more rooms in the guest house.
18. Visitors who want to leave a piece of their hair at the museum
 - A. can write their own name on the walls if they wish.
 - B. must ask for the guest house's name and address.
 - C. should give the museum some information about themselves.

PART 4 Questions 19-24

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Online shopping

Online shopping has (19)..... very popular. With a click of a mouse on your computer, you can buy anything you want. It is much easier than going into town, looking around lots of different shops. You can also see what is (20)..... in stores all over the world, when you shop online.

Another good reason for shopping on the internet, is that you don't have to carry heavy bags of shopping home. Online (21)..... just send your order to your house, usually, in a few days.

One big problem with online shopping, however, is that you can't (22)..... on any clothes before you buy them. And often, when you get your clothes, they look very different from the online pictures. They may also be larger or smaller than the (23)..... you wanted. For this reason, many people often have to (24)..... clothes they bought on the internet.

- | | | |
|------------------|--------------|----------------|
| 19. A. done | B. become | C. seemed |
| 20. A. favourite | B. available | C. comfortable |
| 21. A. lorries | B. offices | C. companies |
| 22. A. try | B. turn | C. look |
| 23. A. size | B. weight | C. number |
| 24. A. get | B. give | C. return |

PART 5 Questions 25-30

For each question, write the correct answer. Write ONE word for each gap.

From:	Mr Alston
To:	Students in class A
To all students in Class A	
Would you (0)..... <u>like</u> to join my other class on a camping trip (25)..... the weekend?	
We are planning to travel to the beach in the school bus, and we'll (26)..... at a campsite (27)..... Friday to Sunday. The campsite is next to the beach and has a restaurant; you can rent bicycles at a local shop, too.	
The trip costs £20. Please, come to my office during the break (28)..... you need any (29)..... information about the trip. Remember, your parents must agree that you can come.	
If you decide to join us, you must let (30)..... know by tomorrow.	
Mr. Alston – Class teacher	

Writing

A2-B1 (KET) ON 6
FULL TEST 7

PART 6 Question 31

Read this email from your English friend Tim.

From:	tim@weil.com
To:	
Subject:	This Saturday
Hi, It's great that we can visit the new science museum this Saturday. I have a few questions. How will we get to the museum? What time would you like to go? And what will we do there? Write soon! Tim	

Write an email to Tim and answer his questions.
Write 25 words or more.

PART 7 Question 32

Look at the three pictures.
Write the story shown in the pictures.
Write 35 words or more.

